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Over the past few weeks I have been helping NU mutual aid prepare for their Food

Justice Summit. My job specifically was to make posters and flyers for the event. Although my

involvement in this event was more as a spectator than an actual speaker I was able to take away

much from it. Throughout the semester I have been learning about food justice and insecurity. I

have learned its history within the US, how it impacts our local community and communities

across the country. I’ve seen how hunger exists in many forms and manifests itself in different

ways. Throughout the semester I have been surrounded by students that genuinely care about

food insecurity, especially food insecurity on campus. However the Food Justice Summit

allowed me to better understand all the things I have been learning about in class when it comes

to attempting to fix the problem. The Food Justice Summit focused on discussion of how we can

better rally ourselves and get others to care about this issue. It focused on the importance of

perspective and how to influence the narrative so that we can make change for the better. The

summit focused on the importance of talking about hunger and sharing the stories that surround

it. That making it seem less taboo can go a long way in helping the problem.

Throughout this class I touched on topics I don’t normally talk about in my other classes,

but that doesn’t mean I wasn't able to make use of my previously learned experiences. In making

these posters and flyers for the summit I was able to make use of my design and concise writing

skills. In all I made a poster, pamphlet and QR code for the summit. I simply used the guidelines



Kayla provided to make the flyer/pamphlet and got in contact with Kayla whenever I had

questions. Overall I did a lot of independent work and got to attend the summit in the end.

Here’s what I’ve worked on:










